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NOTICE 

PUYALLUP CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

(Community Meeting) 

August 1, 2012 ─ 6:30 p.m. 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Puyallup will hold a community meeting on 
Wednesday, August 1, 2012, commencing at 6:30 p.m.  A majority of the Council 
may attend and participate in the meeting.  Thus, the community meeting shall 
be a special meeting.  The special meeting shall take place in the council 
chambers on the 5th floor of the Puyallup City Hall, which is located at 333 South 
Meridian, Puyallup, Washington. 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to provide a forum for City staff to present 
information to the public concerning a proposed halfway house near the 
intersection of 23rd Avenue and Shaw Road in Puyallup, and to hear from 
members of the public.  Councilmembers may be present and may choose to 
participate in the community meeting or engage in other action. 
 
If you have questions, please call the Office of the City Clerk, at (253) 841-5480. 


